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STAFF REPORT

For the meeting of December 8, 2022 

To: Board of Directors 
From: Steve McGrath, Interim Executive Director 
Subject: Interim Executive Director’s Report 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 

Receive and file. 

SUMMARY:  

Administration: The recruitments for the Executive Director and Deputy Harbormaster 
positions continue. Transitioned from Lighthouse Public Affairs to Progress Public 
Affairs, per Board direction. 

BCDC Agreement: Continued to work on petition to amend the Code of Federal 
Regulations to further clarify existing RBRA authority to promulgate and enforce 
regulations on the Bay, including for protection of eelgrass.  

Housing: Continued to work with Marin Housing Authority and County Health and Human 
Services on program(s) to support housing for the unhoused anchor-out community. 

General: Meetings regarding grant funds, DHM staffing, miscellaneous. 
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